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Hi, Mike,

I understand you are looking for a copy of the VSP investigative report in connection with the Merkel matter. If you
need this today, I recommend contacting VSP directly. The person who handled this review from our office is on
vacation and it may take a bit to ready the record for your inspection. If you are unable to get a copy from VSP,
please let me know and we will make arrangements.

As for the second part of your request -- "any other documents, records, letters etc. that were used to make the
decision by the AG's office" -- I believe there are no responsive records to your request. I will confirm and get back
to you next week. In case you are working on a story, I wanted to preview my hunch.

I hope this is helpful to you.

Thank you.
Charity

Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171
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